

May 19, 2014

Mr. Steve Mary, P.E. Deputy Director, District 8 Ohio Department of Transportation 505 South S.R. 741 Lebanon, Ohio 45036-9518

RE: DOTE LPA Certification from ODOT

Dear Mr. Mary:

The City is very pleased to submit four copies of our Request for Certification as a Local Public Agency (LPA) to the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) in accordance with the Locally Administered Transportation Projects Manual of Procedures. In our effort to be environmentally friendly, this transmittal does not include hard copies of the various exhibits. However, the exhibits are included, along with the LPA Local-let Participation Requirement Review Form, on each of four Compact Discs (CDs) that accompany this letter. This information is also available on our website at www.cincinnati-oh.gov/dote. A "LPA Certification" link is provided under the "Manuals and Supplements" tab.

The City of Cincinnati is an organization that prides itself on providing high-quality, cost-effective government services. The Department of Transportation and Engineering strives to continually improve service delivery and looks forward to demonstrating the outstanding attributes and commitment of our organization and personnel. I also would like to thank you for allowing Stefan Spinosa to come to the city and provide PDP training for our project managers.

Please call me at (513) 352-1518 or our LPA Coordinator, John Brazina, at (513) 352-6249 if you have any questions or need additional information. We are always interested in your feedback and would appreciate the opportunity to address any questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

for Don Gindling, P.E.

City Engineer

Attachments: Four Compact Discs (CDs)

cc: Michael R. Moore, Director, Transportation and Engineering
Matthew Andrews, Transportation Planning and Urban Design
Greg Long, Traffic Engineering
Bob Vickrey, Engineering
John Brazina, Engineering
Joe Hinzman, Engineering
Admin. File; Div. File #5791 LPA Transmittal to ODOT